
 

 

California District 64 Minutes 

March 15, 2018 

Meeting Hosted by Davis Little League 

 
Meeting called to order at 6:58 PM. 
 
Board Members Present: Mike Pappa (DA), Milt Eberle (ADA), Mike Gorelick, Michelle Nicholas, Brian Riley 
 
Board Members Absent: Marie Pappa 
 
League Representatives Present: DALL, DNLL, DLL, ELL, VALL, VCLL, VNLL, WLL, WALL, WNLL 
 
League Representative Absent:   None 
 
Vendor: Dick Gold from Wilson Trophy Company.  Mr. Gold discussed different trophy options for awards and he spoke about 

how huge pin trading is, especially at tournament time. 
 
Review/Approval of Minutes: 
Vacaville National Little League motioned and VALL 2nd the motion with unanimous approval. 
 
Reports: 

 No ADA report. 
 No Treasurer report. 
 UIC report: 

o Brian reported that there have been four (4) district wide trainings with at least one (1) league president at each 
clinic.  In addition, Brian stated the clinics were very well attended. 

o Brian stated that rain has been messing with the training schedule.  Brian also stated that the board is willing to 
assist with training umpires. 

 50 / 70 & Juniors: 
o Brian stated that the schedules will be posted on the District website.  Milt will update the website with changes.   

 Safety report: 
o Mike Gorelick reported the following safety report completion status: 

 Dixon – approved 
 Winters – approved 
 WALL – approved 
 WNLL – approved 
 VALL – under review 
 DALL – under review 
 ELL – under review 
 VCLL – incomplete 
 DNLL – none 
 VNLL – none 

o Mike stated that VCLL conducted a remembrance ceremony for Tom Wyatt.  Sally Wyatt sent an email to Mike G. 
thanking everyone at VCLL for the ceremony. 

 Challenger report: 
o Mike Pappa reported that there is a tentative schedule.  District 53 will have a team playing with District 64 teams.  

Christina needs to finalize the schedule.  Milt will post schedule on the website. 
o This year’s Jamboree will be hosted by District 57. 

 
Old Business: 

 Waivers: 



 

 

o Mike P. stated that he should have received all waivers.  Any special game(s) waivers for any season must be 
approved prior to start of season.  Special waivers do not allow player to participate in All Stars.  Documents can be 
found on Little League’s website. 

 Inter-League Forms: 
o Mike P. reminded everyone that the interleague rules and pitching affidavit can be found on the website.  
o Mike P. stated that ELL, DLL, and WALL/WNLL have completed paperwork through the data center. 

 Leagues Opening Day: 
o All leagues have started except for ELL due to rain. 

 TOC and All Star Dates and Sites: 
o All revised start dates and sites can be found on the district website. 

 
 

New Business: 
 Welcome to Curtis Parker. 

 
Meeting adjourned: 8:02 PM 
    
 


